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This addendum report summarises the consultation response from Network Rail. Network Rail 
has no objection in principle to the proposal. Providing that the works are contained solely on the 
applicant’s property, the applicant will not be required to contact Network Rail’s Asset Protection 
Engineers. Officers consider that these comments can be included as an informative as 
recommended below . 

INFORMATIVE: DEVELOPMENT ADJACENT TO NETWORK RAIL LAND 

The applicant’s attention is drawn to the comments made by Network Rail as adjacent land 
owner. Additional or increased flows of surface water should not be discharged onto Network 
Rail land or into Network Rail’s culvert or drains. No soak-away should be constructed within 
20m of Network Rail’s boundary. No work should be carried out on the development site that 
may endanger the safe operation of the railway or the stability of Network Rail’s structures and 
adjoining land. Any scaffold that is constructed adjacent to Network Rail land should be positioned 
that in the event of failure it will not fall on to Network Rail land. 

 

 


